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woman, Mayumi impulsively decides to move
away and start over again by the seaside. Once
there she meets Rin, a tough but kind single
mother who runs the housing complex Seagull
Villa. While the two women might not have a lot
in common, they're drawn to each other, and the
relationship growing between them is deeper
than they expected. Sail away on this tale of
romance by the sea
NTR - Netsuzou Trap Kodama Naoko
2017-07-11 First published in Japan in 2016 by
ICHIJINSHA Inc., Tokyo.
NTR: Netsuzou Trap Vol. 3 Kodama Naoko
2017-07-11 '" Life isn''t going so hot for Yuma
after her break-up with Takeda. But things only
get worse when Fujiwara snaps and intimate
shot of her and Hotaru... and then asks to join
in! To top it all off, Yuma finds out that Hotaru
has a big secret she''s been hiding! Can Yuma
handle the truth when it is finally revealed? Or
will she run away? "'
NTR: Netsuzou Trap Vol. 2 Kodama Naoko
2016-12-13 Yuma is growing apart from her
boyfriend...and into the arms of her best friend,
Hotaru! But Hotaru has guy problems of her own
when her boyfriend, Fujiwara, starts to suspect
that Hotaru and Yuma may be more than BFFs.
Will the girls be able to keep their hidden love
on the down low?
NTR: Netsuzou Trap Vol. 5 Kodama Naoko
2018-06-26 Yuma said she wants to "practice"
some more with Hotaru--but is that all she wants
from her friend? Does Hotaru want anything to
do with her? Entrance exams loom closer, yet
Yuma is finding it harder to focus as her secret
relationship gets more complicated than ever!

NTR: Netsuzou Trap Vol. 6 Kodama Naoko
2018-12-24 Yuma and Hotaru have been best
friends and neighbors all their lives...but when
they became lovers, things got a lot more
complicated! Now, as Yuma tries to figure out
her future, she also has to figure out how Hotaru
fits into it. Just as Yuma comes to terms with her
feelings, Hotaru vanishes! In this final volume,
will the two girls end up together...or will they
be split up forever?
NTR: Netsuzou Trap Vol. 4 Kodama Naoko
2018-02-20 '" Takeda catches Hotaru and Yuma
together in a compromising situation, but he''s
not exactly sure what it is he saw them doing.
He''s not the only one who is confused. Yuma
feels like Hotaru is just leading her on and yet
she still can''t stop thinking about her friend.
Will an overnight trip to the beach clear the air
or make things even messier? "'
I Married My Best Friend to Shut My Parents Up
Kodama Naoko 2019-06-11 A brand-new yuri
manga about falling in love AFTER marriage!
Morimoto, a young professional woman in Japan,
wishes her parents would stop trying to get her
to marry a man and settle down. In an
unexpected move, her friend from high school
offers to be her wife in a sham marriage, to
make Morimoto’s parents back off. But this
“fake” marriage could unearth something very
real!
Days of Love at Seagull Villa Vol. 3 Kodama
Naoko 2021-08-03 A touching yuri romance
about two women building a life together in
rural Japan, by the bestselling creator of I
Married My Best Friend to Shut My Parents Up
When Mayumi's fianc e leaves her for another
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